From: i ) _

Sent: Tuesday, 18 July 2023 10:15 AM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request For Additional Information - DA2023/0130

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe,

Name:

Address:
Contact details:

| believe that the proposal for the waste transfer station will impact on my area as it is in within very close proximity, less than 100 metres to the residential
area. Roads and roundabouts will be damaged by the ongoing heavy vehicle usage of the area and rubbish on trucks could also ‘fly out’ during the transport
phase. While trucks are indicated to be covered, the reality is that they are not always covered. | am also concerned of 118 truck movements daily — through
town and/or residential areas. Finally i believe that this site is not suitable for waste transfer processing — it needs to be within a full industrial area, with major
arterial roads, not town centre or suburban roads, and not within such reach of a major residential area.

Thank you

Document Set ID: 11234236
Version: 1, Version Date: 13/11/2024





